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Upcoming Events

Oct. 22 - Hot Lunch

Oct. 22 - CEA Fall Outing at Maedkes - 5:00 - 6:30 pm

Oct. 23 - Lutheran Pioneers Pumpkin Picking Outing - 1:00 pm

Oct. 27 - End of 1st Quarter

Oct. 28 & 29 - NO SCHOOL - Wisconsin Lutheran State Teachers’ Conference

Oct. 31 - Joint Area Reformation & Organ Anniversary Service at St. John - 1:30 pm

Nov. 2 - Joint Board of Education meeting - 6:30 pm

Nov. 4 - Parent/Teacher Conferences - 3:00 - 8:00 pm

Nov. 5 - NO SCHOOL

Three Day School Week

There will be no school next week Thursday and Friday, October 28 & 29, as the teachers

will be attending the Wisconsin Lutheran State Teachers’ Conference in Milwaukee.



St. John Parent Survey

Our school is working towards WELSSA accreditation and would like to have the input of

all our parents as to how they feel about various aspects of our school. On Friday,

October 22, we will be sending out a survey by both email and paper copy for you to

complete. We are hoping to have 100% participation. Please complete the survey,

either online or return the hard copy by next Wednesday, October 27. Thank you in

advance for your cooperation.

Hot Lunch

This week’s hot lunch will be hamburgers provided by the Sobeck family. The cost is $2

per person. A special thank you to Lori Willame for helping serve the spaghetti hot

lunch last week!  We appreciate all our volunteers!

School Start Time

Just a reminder that our school day begins at 8:00 am. Please have your child(ren) at

school a few minutes before the bell rings at 8:00 to allow them time to get to their

classrooms.  Thank you for your help in this matter.

Joint Board of Education Meeting

St. John will be hosting two joint Board of Education meetings with Trinity Lutheran

School, Marinette this school year. The first meeting will be Tuesday, November 2, 2021

beginning at 6:30 pm. All parents are invited to attend.

Mission Offering

Our 1st semester mission offering is going to

WELS Christian Aid and Relief. This organization

provides valuable assistance to people in the

United States and around the world who are suffering from the effects of floods, fires,

earthquakes and other catastrophes. Mission offerings will be collected on Friday as

the children go to chapel in church. Last week we collected $39.55 bringing our total

semester offering to $287.25.  Thank you for your heartfelt gifts.

2 Corinthians 9:11 – You will be made rich in every way so that you can be generous on

every occasion, and through us your generosity will result in thanksgiving to God.


